Me and my friends from Poland

Mobility in Poland, Nidzica, October 21-25, 2019 was a unique experience that not everyone has the chance to live and if anyone has this opportunity, I think it should definitely be taken. This week I made new friends, found out about each country very interesting, (For example, the Canary Islands have only two seasons, summer and winter) and I learned new words in Polish, such as: double-well, nie-nu, tak-da.

We had many workshops and activities, we learned to cook traditional food, we made candles and soap, we painted on the glass, we were told about the evolution of the cake and many more. I saw new places, very beautiful and ate their traditional food.

At the end of the week, we had a party where we ate, danced, signed each one and we felt good. But unfortunately, the painful end had come. Everyone started crying. We hugged and said goodbye. I already miss this week and I know I will never forget it.
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